Red Cross Warns Against
Building Walls to Stop Refugees

London, February 17 (RHC)-- A global humanitarian organization has warned against fencing off Europe’s
borders in response to a huge influx of refugees, saying countries in the continent should treat asylum
seekers with “dignity.”

Garry Conille, the International Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent Societies (IFRC) Under
Secretary General, made the remarks on Tuesday after a two-day London meeting on Europe's
humanitarian response.
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